EMPIRE CITY MOTORCYCLE CLUB
P. 0. BOX 2543 ~ G.P.O,
NEW YORK, N.Y. 10116

January 6, 1985

Sir Fred Grewe

4684 Anderdon Ave.

Detroit, Michigan U48215

Dear Sir Fred!!!

A belated but sincere thanks to you for the two pinball
games you had sent us a year ago, for inclusion with

cur annual Christmas Gift Drive on behalf of the Graham-
Windham Home for Chiidren, Hastings-on-Hudson, New York.
The games arrived too late last year, however, we held
them and included them with this season's drive.

We had quite an eventful year last year, the highlight

of wich was a 15-day blke tour of the southern states,

in celebration of our 20th anniversary. The gala planned
for last October was cancelled due to poor advance sales,
but we were giad to have had about 15 bilkers from our own
and other clubs Join us for the tour. The success of the
touf really stressed the fact that we are an all biker club.
Thanks again, and best wishes for the new year.

Yours in Brotherhood,

EMPIRE CITY MOTORCYCLE CLUB

Emil Solis, Treasurer
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January 12, 1985
Empire City Motorecyecle Club
P.0. Box 2543
GPO New York, New York 10001
Dear Friends:
Thank you so umuch for being such good friends to the

¢children of Graham-Windham this past Christmas.

I can tell you personally how much your warn
generous response to our holiday appeal meant.

When I visited with our youngsters during the
holidays I saw first hand the joy and happiness which you
helped make possible through your generosity.

Be assured that your gifts have made an enormous
difference and have given the children hope and a good
start on the new year.

us at Graham-Windham--cur Board
and most especially our children
rmuch. We are all nmost
kindness.

On behalf of all of
of Directors, our staflf,
and families, thank you sO°
appreciative of your gifts of

Please enjoy the lovely 1985 Graham School Calendar
designed by the children along with our very best wishes
for 2 healthy, happy and rewarding New Year.

Sincerely yours,

CM&@%

Catherine Tracy

’CT/fm
Enelosure

SERVICES Adoption o Foster Home Care o Group Home Care ¢ Family Day Care ¢ Developmental Disabilities

Day Care Center: 110 Taylor Street; Brooklyn; New York 11211 » (212) 782-9363
Mental Health Center: 180 West 135th Street; New York 10030 ¢ (212) 368-4100
Residential Campus: One South Broadway: Hastings-on-Hudson ; New York 10706 » (914) 478-1100
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February 8, 1985
OFFICERS
Thelma D. Perkins
Chairman
satherine Tracy Empire City Motorcycle Club
President G.P.O. Box 2543
New York, New York 10116
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Dear Members of the Empire City Motorcycle Club:

Henry J. Carnage

Treasurer In this new year of 1985, we would like to take

.M. Baird Voorhis this opportunity to give a special "thanks" to all the
Assistant Treasurer members. of the Empire City Motorcycle Club for your

WSy 5L Bl T recent Christmas donation of beautifully wrapped gifts

Recratang for our children's Christmas.

Doris L. McKelvy

! Christmas was exciting here on the Hastings
Assistant Seeretary

Campus, and we held our breaths as new children kept
arriving and gifts were being wrapped to be sure there

EXECUTIVE would be enough for each of our youngsters. Your con-
DIRECTOR tribution has helped add special meaning to the holiday
Carmine J. Magazino season for the youngsters. For some of the youngsters
in our care this is the only Christmas they ever had.
éﬁﬁgﬂ%@gg Your continuing commitment to the children in our
DIRECTORS care is especially appreciated as it becomes increasingly
Doris L. McKelvy more difficult for agencies such as our to find the re-

Lonnie Stafford sources needed to effectively provide for the growing

number of children we serve each year.

May each of you enjoy 1life's richest blessings
and a prosperous and Happy New Year in 1985.

Very truly y grs,

vin Cheatham

: B for the Graham~Windham Family

P.S. Thanks for sending me the Christmas Card with
Members of the Motorcycle Club. I have it
pined up on the wall for everyone to see the
gentlemen who so generous support our Campus
youngsters each Christmas. Again, thanks.

ééw

SERVICES Adoption ¢ Foster Home Care ¢ Group Home Care ¢ Family Day Care ¢ Developmental Disabilities
Day Care Center: 110 Taylor Street; Brooklyn; New York 11211 = (212) 782-9363
Mental Health Center: 180 West 135th Street; New York 10030  (212) 368-4100
Residential Campus: One South Broadway: Hastings-on-Hudson; New York 10706 e (914) 478-1100



EMPIRE' CITY MOTORCYCLE CLUB
P. 0. BOX 2543 - G.P.O.
NEW YORK, N.Y. 10116

January 6, 1985

Mr., Patrick A. Savino
P. 0. Box 421655
San Francisco, Californis 94142-1655

Dear Pat,

We received your letter together with the return of
our refund check of your deposit for $10.00.

Actually, Pat, our club does not have any assoclate
membership category, nor do we have any friendship
pins.

At any rate, we are sending you herewith one of our
small club patches of our insignia, with our compli-
ments.

Our 20th anniversary year is behind us. The highlight
was our 15-day tour of the southern states with about
15 biking participants , drawn from our own club as
well as others. ' It was so successful that we are
planning a similar trip this year, however, this year
we are heading north.

Our gala planned for last October had to be cancelled due
to lack of advance participation, but the success of our
tour really brought home the fact that we are primarily
8 biking club.

Many thanks for the $10.00 which you do not want to accept.
We will apply of to the expenses incurred with the anniversary.

Our best wished go to you for 1985,
Yours in Brotherhoeod,

EMPIRE CITY MOTORCYCLE CLUB

Emil Scolis, Treasurer
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San Francisco Chapter: Founder

gt /@ﬁ;,(//[;—'

S Vet

fomons  ches
U w4 &// L/C [ﬁf

/ L /C

’(MV@ ;ﬁb wﬂ/x/m:/

A

A

/ LN 0 L 1o { A M (20 W
I ‘ : y
N ( > e br
/‘g"' TARYS f}\ j/’\/\///ﬂ/{‘/ﬁ/ //]/’} )J £ }/\ ({j’ /L/(p F?l//(_' T_ﬂ
Nl [ L cam Ldowd
A %/fq [ n L . /Df’»(, C’ [ ZL 4 (e I
- a - o _ yra W;;&»
OV I e (dz/z,/ . (20 t(/m Cllan, Aot
' 7 7))
i 4l R | ' IRy Xl e
(L ? A (‘f{{ Aprvtred o SC5. 7
1\ (f ' Syeae ' { v }__ _E { ( 'IA Ly //j@ L _'j { V“"Z{"(}/-{C_"A ) Tt
e o | / » fy My ot on
\ - SR . T VA YA 1\
ijaeg O tWapst TP At T / |
! / ’/ Led L Lty
oy (od— Ko (fune LR 27 vy
L'ﬂ P :i? *¢,L L -~ b {, / ‘;L
FUYLL ¢ /) b 1
HIE e /771t feeo

7

VR e e e




MR. PATSY A. SAVINO

P.0, BOX 421655

San Franciseo,CA 94142-1655

(415) 626- 2083

CLUBS AJSOCIATED WITH:

Eagles, MC. Leige,Belgium:Honorary

Pioneer,MC.Los Angeles,CA:Honorary

Dolphin,MC. Sydney,Australia:Associzte

Dukes, L/L/Cluk,Durham, NC: Associate

Militia, MC, Norfn"k VA: Associate
P4 / Interchain: New Yoz'k, NY: No.308
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% San Francisco Chapter: Founder
N i L
oA e |, (U T
” r 3 - f ‘f;‘ j
b A7 I b #
N 170 - ) <A U
o, & i
y A
“ - I b ) J_f‘ |
N VN
H \ =
T ;—;::_Tiﬁ”—_—:;—m_ o e _..,,..L,:F___ﬁr & = S T

EMPIRE CITY MOTORCYCLE cLuB, |NC

TWENTIETH ANNIVERSARY COMMITTEE
G.P.O. BOX 2543

NEW YORK, NY 10116

PAY TO THE
ORDER OF_ LA
e

Cmbank N
72 Fifth Ave at 13th St
New York,

10011
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287 Newmarket Road, Cambridge CB5 8JE 0223-311463
10/11/1985

Dear Emil,
It is now rather aPong time since I wrote to you %o

explain why I could not, after all, attend your anniversary eventise.
My hopes to come over in February this year also had %o be abandoned
due to the fact that we moved-—hence the new address.

But it now looks ag though my lover and I will be coming
over to New York at Xmas and the New Year. My 'excuse' is that I
have »to attend a conference in Manhattan on 27/28/29 of December,

Jur plans_are far from being finalised as yet. Much depends on
whetherj%fban stay with friends in Greenwich Village. If not, I
shall probably come alone and stay in a hotel for about a week,

I should still like to meet you and your other club members,
so I shall write again in mid-December to tell you my final plans in
the hope that we/I can drop in on one of your meetings. It would there-
fore be useful if you could give me an idea of any c¢lub events around
Xmzs and the New Year.

Bast Anglia Bikers celebrates its IOth Anniversary in 1986,
s0 you and your members are very welcome to come and stay for any of the
events——the programme should be fixed up soon. London has not been
entirely shut down by AIDS; in fact a new Mineshaft—-style leather
club has recently opened called *Backstreet?( and boy, is it in a back
street!). It.is stiill worthwhile to visit England, even if the dollar
is not as strong as back in the heady days of last year.

I hope 1o hear from you soon,

With very best wishes,

NN

Jo Po da



